November 3, 2022

Manitowoc Fire Rescue Department

Attn: Todd M. Blaser, Chief of Fire Rescue

900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220

email: tblaser@manitowoc.org

Re:

Termination Agreement between Seagrave Fire Apparatus, LLC, Clintonville, Wisconsin, and City of Manitowoc Fire Department, Manitowoc, Wisconsin – SO #78L46 & #78L47

Dear Chief Blaser:

Per your request, attached is the Termination Agreement for SO #78L46 and #78L47 between Seagrave Fire Apparatus, LLC ("Seagrave") and the City of Manitowoc Fire Department, Manitowoc, Wisconsin ("City") for your signature. Please have it signed and dated on behalf of the City and return it to me. We will send a fully-executed amendment once signed by Seagrave.

If you have any questions, please contact me by email at therese.sell@seagrave.com or by phone at (715) 823-1865. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Therese Sell

EVP of Administration and Finance

Theresedell

Attachment

cc:

Anthony S. Wachewicz III, Interim City Attorney email: anthony.wachewicz@vonbriesen.com

Dennis Warren, Director – National Sales Jamie De Groot, Sales Consultant